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5th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Welcome To 2022-2023 including UPDATED DATES FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR! 
 

Welcome to a new school year at Cedar!  The whole Cedar team is really looking forward to working with 

you and your children this year! 

 

It has been lovely to see the children again; they are all looking very smart and are, as always, a total joy to 

be with. 

 

For those children and families who are joining us for the first time this term we extend a special newcomers’ 

welcome! 

 

A massive thank you from me to all of the staff who have worked so hard to prepare for the new term … a 

lot of exciting learning is planned and the classrooms are looking amazing! 

 

As always, please do let your child’s class team know if you have questions at any stage.  We are determined 

to get things right for your lovely child. 

 
 

Parent/Carer Governors 
 

A few months ago I wrote to share that we had two vacancies on our governing body for parent/carer 

governors, inviting all expressions of interest. 

 

I am delighted to share that two parents/carers were keen to take up these roles and I can, therefore, let 

you know that Jamie Fagan and Tor Savage have joined our governing body.  Huge thanks to Jamie and Tor 

for their commitment and to all of our governors for their work. 

 
 

Dates for 2022-2023 School Year 
 

A list of key dates across this year follows on the next page … 



 

 

Dates for 2022-2023 School Year 
 

Since this list was first sent out last academic year, there has been one change.  Monday 26th June will now 

be an INSET Day while Friday 30th June (which was originally scheduled as an INSET Day) will now be a 

normal school day.  Thank you for your understanding and many apologies for any inconvenience caused.  

 

 

Thursday 1st September 2022 INSET Day (school closed to children) 

Friday 2nd September 2022 INSET Day (school closed to children) 

Monday 5th September 2022 First Day of Term for children 

Friday 21st October 2022 Break Up for Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 31st October 2022 School Returns 

Friday 16th December 2022 Break Up for Christmas Holiday 

Monday 2nd January 2023 Bank Holiday (school closed)  

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET Day (school closed to children) 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 INSET Day (School closed to children) 

Thursday 5th January 2023 School Returns 

Friday 10th February 2023 Break up for Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 20th February 2023 School Returns 

Friday 31st March 2023 Break Up for Easter Holiday 

Monday 17th April 2023 School Returns 

Monday 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 INSET Day (school closed to children) 

Friday 26th May 2023 Break Up for Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 5th June 2023 School Returns 

Monday 26th June 2023 INSET Day (school closed to children) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 Break Up for Summer Holiday 

Friday 21st July 2023 INSET Day (school closed to children) 

 

 

Wishing everybody a great term! 

 

Take care, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher 


